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Why Your Business Needs A
Data Security Policy

Learn Now

Today, the competitive business 
environment is data-driven. Data 
provides key insights into your 

customers and business performance 
that helps you make better decisions 
and improve processes. However, the 
sudden influx of employees working 

remotely exposes your organization’s 
information to several

security threats.

https://www.datatechitp.com/cybersecurity/
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helpful IT infrastructure tips and 
services. 

 Cornerstone's 42nd Annual
Wonder Walk

Data-Tech is a proud sponsor of 
Cornerstone Family Ministries' 42nd 
Annual Wonder Walk, taking place 
Saturday, April 2nd. All donations 
will go directly towards scholarship 
funds for children living in the inner-

city. The walk is hybrid, meaning 
you can attend virtually or in-person 

at the Tampa location or at the 
Pinellas County location. Reach out 
to our team or click on the image 

to register!

 PALentine's Day

This year, our team put a spin on 
Valentine's Day by celebrating 

PALentine's Day. All employees 
received a goody bag filled with 
treats and enjoyed a game of 

friendship bingo! It was a great way 
for our staff to get to know one 

another, especially now that our 
team is exceeding over 60 

employees!

Never miss our Cyber Advisor again!
Click the button below to catch up on our latest tech tips.

 National Safer Internet Day

February 8th, 2022 marked National
Safer Internet Day. This day brings

awareness in support of a safer
internet space for users. As you

know, Data-Tech is an MSP offering
multiple services, especially,

cybersecurity. Contact us for

https://www.linkedin.com/company/data-techtampa
https://cornerstonefamilyministries.org/wonderwalk/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/data-techtampa
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Cyber Advisors

Get In Touch

Contact Us

Stay Connected Visit Our Website

Take Me
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7904 Hopi Place 33634 Tampa US
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